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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 26, 2020 7:30 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Rock Climbing and PTA Elections
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Please register for this PTA Spirit Night online at 

https://trianglerock.club/Greenwood by Sunday, February 2. This event last 

year was a fantastic adventure for new and seasoned climbers. Your child will 
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have a great time! 

 
 

 

 

Join the PTA Nominating 

Committee - One Month 

Commitment! 
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The Greenwood PTA is looking for volunteers to serve on the nominating 

committee. We need 3 PTA members to serve, speaking to Greenwood parents 

and helping locate and nominate willing parents to serve on the 2020-2021 PTA 

Board. 

 

The three volunteers will be voted in at the February meeting and present a 

slate of nominees at the March meeting, so your task will only be for one 

month. Please let Tilly Gambill, greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com, know if you 

would be willing to serve. Thank you!  
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Are you the parent everyone goes to for advice on how to encourage your 

children to eat a little healthier? Or just have a general passion for nutrition? 

The PTA is looking for a few volunteers to start a small wellness workgroup and 

use their creative ideas to support our students and families. If you are 

interested, please email Erica Mann at ericacaldwell@hotmail.com.  

 

 

Greenwood Needs Reusable Bags 
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HELP wanted! Ms. Guelig is in need of 25 cloth reusable grocery bags this 

week. If you have extras lying around, let’s help you clean that closet! Thank 

you all so much for helping our school!  
 

 

 

Congratulations to our very talented Gators who performed in Greenwood Idol, our 

school's talent show, on Friday evening. There was comedy, dancing, singing, 

creative hockey moves, martial arts, cups, and more!   
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Copyright © 2020, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  
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